Detterman, Mark, Env. Health

From: Detterman, Mark, Env. Health

Sent: Wednesday, June 29, 2016 10:07 AM

To: '‘Rachel Green'; Roe, Dilan, Env. Health

Cc: Andy Davidson; Kyle Flory (kflory@pesenv.com); Chris Baldassari
(cbaldassari@pesenv.com); Robert Creps (RCreps@pesenv.com)

Subject: RE: 6701 Shellmound

Rachael and all,
Per the estimated timeline | have extended the submittal date until August 1% and have updated Geotracker.
Should you need to, please use this email to document the extension.

Mark Detterman

Senior Hazardous Materials Specialist, PG, CEG
Alameda County Department of Environmental Health
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway

Alameda, CA 94502

Direct: 510.567.6876

Fax: 510.337.9335

Email: mark.detterman@acgov.org

PDF copies of case files can be downloaded at:

http://www.acgov.org/aceh/lop/ust.htm

From: Rachel Green [mailto:rgreen@antondev.com]

Sent: Friday, June 24, 2016 5:02 PM

To: Detterman, Mark, Env. Health; Roe, Dilan, Env. Health

Cc: Andy Davidson; Kyle Flory (kflory@pesenv.com); Chris Baldassari (cbaldassari@pesenv.com); Robert Creps
(RCreps@pesenv.com)

Subject: 6701 Shellmound

Mark,

Since we just made contact with the adjacent property owner this week we will not be able to submit the workplan for
the off-site investigation by June 27 as requested in your letter. We are still negotiating access to the site with the owner
and hope to have a workplan submitted sometime in July.

Thank you

Rachel Green, Development Manager

950 Tower Lane, Suite 1225
Foster City, California 94404
0 650.549.1607

m 916.606.7215
RGreen@AntonDev.com



